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Living Lands & Waters Call For Volunteers

Davenport, 1A, May-August 2017 — Chad Pregracke’s Living Lands & Waters (LL&W) needs your
help this summer at their MillionTrees Project nursery!

Volunteers of all ages are invited to help pull weeds and get the nursery ready for acorn
planting this fall. Lunch will be provided and a free reusable bag is given to participants, who
can come and go as they please, at four nursery maintenance events, located at 6000 Eastern
Avenue. Times are from 9am-12p.

MAY 13
JUNE 24
JULY 15
AUGUST 12

Please register online at https://form.jotform.us/70236045558153.

About Living Lands & Waters — Chad Pregracke started Living Lands & Waters in 1998 as a not-for-profit
organization dedicated to the beautification and restoration of America’s major rivers and the education of
environmental issues. From his single boat beginning, LL&W has grown to an industrial strength, internationally
known organization with a fleet of barges and workboats. LL&W engages thousands of volunteers each year in
river cleanups, hands-on environmental education workshops, the Great Mississippi River Cleanup, Adopt-a- River-
Mile program, Invasive Species Removal, and the MillionTrees Project.
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